
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Leader of the Council at a meeting of 
the Council on 20 September 2018  

   

Question (1) When was the decision taken to seek appointment of a 

Commercial and Procurement Director? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Who took the decision and when was the minority 

Administration advised? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How does this role relate to the position of Director of 

Finance, Treasury Manager and other existing positions? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Was there consideration given to this being a commission 

based position? 

Answer (4  

Question (5) What are the recruitment and any other costs to date? 

Answer (5)  

Question (6) Why did the recruitment advertisement not mention the City 

Council? 

Answer (6)  

Question (7) Will the identification and delivery of new commercial 

opportunities and savings from existing and future suppliers 

be subject to Committee/Council approval? 

Answer (7)  
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